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“Think Perpetual Membership” 

December 3, 2024 
 
 
 
 
To: All Particular Lodge Secretaries 
 
Re: Final Membership Information Certification 
 
Dear Brother Secretary: 
 
Conforming with Regulation 14.06 and Rule and Regulation No. 1 adopted by the Budget 
Commission on May 16, 1981, enclosed in duplicate are Final Membership Information 
Certification Forms, which must be signed by the Worshipful Master and the Secretary over the 
Seal of the Lodge and one copy mailed to this office on or before January 5, 2025. 
 
This is to certify that all membership status changes and addresses for your Lodge year, December 
28, 2023 through December 27, 2024, have been forwarded to this office on the special forms 
provided (GL-705/Member Change Form) or on the Secretary’s Portal Membership Database and 
according to instructions in the “Secretary’s How To Guide.” The computer will prepare your 2024 
Annual Returns from this information. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions please feel free to call. 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
 
Richard E. Lynn, P.G.M. 
Grand Secretary 
 
REL/wj 
Enc. 
 
cc: Grand Lodge Officers 

District Deputy Grand Masters 
 


